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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

November 23, 2018 
 
 
Attention: 
Jyde Heaven 
Planner II Centre West Planning 
Community Planning / City of Calgary 
 
RE: City of Calgary Mainstreets Program 
 
The Community of Bowness has been the recipient of a Complete Streets and a 
Main Streets program.  We have and will continue to support a main street 
that is accessible to all including bikes, pedestrians and cars.  Along with an 
engaged and supporting Bowness Business Improvement Area we embrace 
the positive changes that we see on Bowness Road.  We also appreciate the 
care and attention that the city has spent in ensuring the feel of a small prairie 
town centre has been retained.  This is what makes our Mainstreet unique. 
 
The changes to density along this corridor will support a vibrant and engaged 
business community that will continue to provide services to the residents of 
the community as well as bring life to the street.  We are writing to express 
our support for the proposed city initiated land use redesignations (rezoning) 
and the associated amendments to the Bowness Area Redevelopment Plan. 
 
The Bowness Planning and Development Committee are supportive of the 
program and compliment city staff on a meaningful program. We sincerely 
hope to see the continuation of this program so that all designated main 
streets can be included.  
 
Sincerely, 
Planning and Development Committee 
Bowness Community Association 
 

 


